
A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross 
Improvement scheme

The environmental impact
Understanding the impact on the environment and community 
within the A30 corridor between Chiverton and Carland Cross is 
very important to us. Our aim is to minimise any adverse effects, 
while capturing the wider opportunities for improvement created by 
this scheme.

We have identified environmental constraints and used this 
information to help us develop the scheme proposals. 

Work is underway to collect further environmental information 
which will help us to select a preferred route and plan how we can 
mitigate impacts on the environment. This could include planting, 
habitat creation and species protection.
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